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DATE: March 11, 2013 

TO: Ann Cole, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

FROM: Monica Brown, Public Utility II, Division of Accounting & Finance 

R E : Docket No. 120I88-WU, Application for approval of transfer of Century-Fairfield 
Village, Ltd. water system and Certificate No. 640-W in Marion County to GCP 
Fairfield Village, LLC. 
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Attached are two e-mails for inclusion in the docket file for the above-referenced docket. 
The documents contain information requested by staff regarding other systems owned by GCP 
affiliates, operator information, additional charges, and filing of the 2012 annual report. 
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Monica Brown 

From: Gary Perko [GaryP@hgslaw.com] 
Sent: Friday, March 08, 2013 1:24 PM 
To: Monica Brown 
Subject: RE: Fairfield Village 
Monica- The following is a list of water/wastewater systems at communities in Florida owned by GCP 
affiliates: 

Community Type of System 
Fairfield Village Water & Wastewater 

Forest View Wastewater 
Gulfstream Harbor Wastewater 

Pelican Bay Water & Wastewater 

Plantation Landings Water & Wastewater 

Riverside Club Water & Wastewater 

Stonebrook Wastewater 

Sunlake Estates Water & 
Wastewater 

Walden Woods Water & 
Wastewater 

Woodlands Wastewater 

As discussed, i will provide the additional information that you requested as soon as I receive it. 

Best regards, 

Gary V. Perko 

Hopp ing Green & Sams. P.A. 
119 South Monroe Street, Suite 300 
Tallahassee, F L 32301 
850.425.2359 | hgslaw.com | 

3/11/2013 
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Monica Brown 

Sent: 

From: Gary Perko [GaryP@hgslaw.com] 

Saturday, March 09, 2013 3:14 PM 

To: Monica Brown 

Subject: Fairfield Village 

Monica, 

In response to your questions: 

1. Len Tabor's license was just renewed in 2013 and will be up for renewal again in 2015. 
2. GCP Fairfield does not wish to include deposits or NSF provision 
3. The annual report will be submitted by 3/28/13 

Please let me know if you need any additional information. Thanks. 

Gary V. Perko 

Hopping Green & Sams, P.A. 
119 South Monroe Street, Suite 300 
Tallahassee, PL 32301 
850.425.2359 | hgslaw.com I 

3/11/2013 
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